
  

 

Dear Year 3 Parents, 
 
Year 3 trip to Wysing Arts Centre on Thursday 22nd March 2018  
 
As part of this term’s exciting Year 3 curriculum, your son/daughter has the 
opportunity to visit Wysing Arts Centre, Bourn.  
 
We are fortunate enough to have had the visit fully funded by the Arts Centre and it 
will be a fantastic experience for all the children.  
 
This exciting educational trip will enable them to investigate and appreciate the 
studio of an artist as well as seeing outdoor sculptures. Children should dress in 
normal school uniform and bring a waterproof coat. Children should be at school at 
the normal time. The three classes will go separately and return at different times, 
as follows: 
 
TO3 – Leave school at 9am and return at 12pm 
BP3 – Leave school at 10:30am and return at 1:30pm (please provide a packed 
lunch for your child) 
JC3 – Leave school at 12pm and return at 3pm (please provide a packed lunch for 
your child) 
 
Please visit School Gateway (under payments) where you will be able to give 
consent.  Please give consent by Tuesday 20th March.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 3 
Mrs Tack, Mr O’Neill, Miss Pannell and Mr Coles 
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